
 
Box Tops for Education    
Physical Box Top clips are being phased out of production, but may continue to be found on many products throughout the store.  
Send your clipped Box Tops, along with any unexpired clips you may have at home, to school. 
 

HOW TO EARN BOX TOPS MAKES IT EASY 
No more clipping. No more sending Box Tops to school. All you need is your phone. Download the ALL-NEW Box Tops app, shop as 
you normally would, then simply scan your store receipts to find participating products. The app will automatically credit your 
school's Box Tops earnings online.  
 
BUY BOX TOPS PRODUCTS 
Look for the logo. You can find it on hundreds of products you know and love. 
 
SCAN YOUR RECEIPT 
No more clipping. Tap the scan button and snap a photo of your receipt within 14 days of purchase. 
 
EARN CASH FOR YOUR SCHOOL 
It's that easy!  Box Tops earnings are identified and automatically updated online. 
Twice a year, SPX will receive a check. 
 
You can always send your receipts into school and Kathy Jorgenson will scan your receipt using the app.  She will then shred your 
receipt. 
 
Tyson Labels A+ 1 2 3    
Help your school with every bite!  Check out your favorite Tyson products for Tyson A+ 123 label.  Remember, you have to cut out 
the whole label which includes the 1 2 3 to count.  Each label is worth 24 cents cash to SPX!  For more information, go to 
www.projectaplus.tyson.com 
 
Let's Go Krogering!!   
Please take a moment to register your Kroger Plus Card for Kroger Community Rewards.  Just by scanning your Kroger Plus Card, you 
will be raising funds for our school.  You must enroll your individual Kroger Plus Card to our account number.  Go to 
www.kroger.com/communityrewards.  Our NPO number is BE629.  SPX receives a check from Kroger every quarter. 
 
Office Max   
When you purchase qualifying supplies at Office Depot or Office Max you can raise funds for SPX School.  Please let them know you 
wish to participate in the Give Back to Schools Program.  SPX School is ID #70036553.  You will need to give the ID # each time you 
shop, either online or in the store. 
 
Staples Reward   
When making purchases at Staples please give SPX #3905297861 and we will get rewards for it. 
 
Coke Rewards  
If you drink Coke products or know anyone that does, please save the reward codes for us.  The codes may be found on the lids of 20 
oz. and 2 liter bottles.     On 12 and 24 pack cans the codes can be found on the perforated cardboard flap you tear off to dispense 
the cans.  Just send in the caps and cardboard flaps with the codes.  Thank you.  It all adds up! 
 
Any physical Box Tops, Tyson labels or Coke codes can be put in the metal mailbox at the back at church as well as brought into 
school.  Thank you for your help!! 
 
Amazon Smile 
Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the charitable organization like SPX.  Simply change 
your Amazon shopping to smile.amazon.com and designate "St Pius X Catholic Church Indianapolis Indiana". 
 

 



 
 

Brad Smith Arts Fund 

Brad Smith, grandfather ‘Poppi’, to Erin (5th), Michael (3rd) and Sam (K) Fredrickson, father of Meredith (Smith) Fredrickson and 
father-in-law to Sean Fredrickson, passed away on July 17, 2020 after a ten-month battle with pancreatic cancer.  

Brad was a guitarist, vocalist and songwriter throughout his life, participated in theatre in high school and also dabbled in the visual 
arts. In memory of Brad and his love for his grandchildren, the Brad Smith Arts Fund has been set up at SPX to support our music, 
theatre and art programs.  
 
If you wish to make a donation to SPX specifically to support these programs and activities for our school, please know the Brad 
Smith Arts Fund is available. Checks can be written to St. Pius X with ‘Brad Smith Arts Fund’ in the memo line.  
 
Thank you for helping support these programs and keep the legacy of Brad Smith alive in music, art and theatre. 
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